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	Forty Hill C of E School

Forty Hill

Enfield

Middlesex

EN2 9EY


Headteacher:  Mr J Newham
Deputy Headteacher:  Ms J Izard

Tel: 020 8363 0760

E-mail: office@fortyhill.enfield.sch.uk 


                  20 January 2021

CONFIRMATION OF NEGATIVE PCR TEST 

No isolation needed 

Dear Parent / carer of xxx

I am writing to confirm that the member of staff within your child’s bubble has tested negative in their full PCR test. This means that your child no longer needs to self-isolate. 

The xxx bubble will reopen as normal from tomorrow, date. 

Thank you for supporting us with this process as we help to minimise the infection rate within our school community
With my very best wishes 
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Mr Josh Newham 
Headteacher
Giving every child every opportunity to be Fulfilled, Healthy and Successful
www.fortyhill.com


